Around eleven studerits from Std XI along with Sr. Mercy George, Mrs. Sashirekha, Mrs. Alphonsa
and members of the ] Team visited Garattola, a backward hamlet in Madhya Pradesh where the Good
Shepherd Sisters have been serving for the past thirty years. Our students along with few volunteers
from Karjat and ] Team conducted camp and activities for nearly 470 boys and girls of Montfort

School.




